M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Stephens and Collins Elementary-HVAC Upgrades
BG#17-121
The bid opening for the Stephens and Collins Elementary HVAC Upgrades project will be open February 7, 2018.  We will forward you the bid recommendation, bid tab sheet and the revised BG-1 before the board meeting.
Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
